
March 3, 2025 

Dear Valued Customer, 

This is Service Alert from WM. Your service schedule will change 

starting the week of March 3, 2025. Going forward, you will have two 

service days: weekly garbage collection every Monday and recycling 

collection every other week on Thursdays. Your new recycling cart will 

be serviced for the first time on Thursday, March 6, 2025, and every 

other Thursday on the blue weeks below. 


